
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE  

REGULAR MEETING OF THE 

PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION 

 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that due to the lack of discussion items, the 
regularly scheduled meeting of the Apple Valley Parks and Recreation 
Commission for Thursday, August 3, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. in the Town Council 
Chambers at 14955 Dale Evans Parkway at Apple Valley, California has been 
cancelled. 
 
The next regularly scheduled Parks and Recreation Commission Meeting will be 
held on October 5, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      LaVonda M. Pearson   
      Town Clerk 
 
 
 
      By: _____________________   
           Debbie S. Rivera, Admin. Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
Dated:  July 31, 2017 


